
 

 

 
 
 
12 December 2022 
 
  
Dear Families 
 
Carols Around the Christmas Tree  
 
We would like to invite you to sing Christmas carols with the children on Thursday 22 
December at 2:45pm.  Due to capacity in the school hall, this will take place outside 
around the Christmas tree on the school yard before you pick your children up at the 
end of the school day.  
 
The PTA will also be there serving hot chocolate and mince pies, so wrap up warm 
and enjoy the festivities!   
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

S Bertenshaw 
 
 
Mrs Bertenshaw 
Nursery Teacher  
 
 
 

 


